

Monday 29th January 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

The Wild Roadshow Visit - Wednesday 20th March 2024

Your child's class will soon be receiving a visit from the Wild Roadshow as part of their mini beast topic.

This exciting workshop will involve the showing and handling of exotic animals such as a: Bearded Dragon, Snake, Gecko, Tarantula, Giant Snail, Giant Millipede and Giant Cockroach (however not every session will include every animal).

Although we actively encourage all of the children to join in with the activities, it is important to note that no child is ever forced to handle animals, should they choose not to.

At The Wild Roadshow, we take health and safety very seriously and you can rest assured that all of the animals handled by your child are family pets which are totally safe and unable to cause harm. We also have a strict hand washing policy that we enforce at the end of every session.

We trust that your child will enjoy this experience and it will complement their academic studies. We also hope that it will stimulate a future interest in animals and related environmental topics.

We would be extremely grateful if each child made a voluntary contribution of £3.50 to cover the cost of The Wild Roadshow coming to visit our children in School.

Please make your payment and give consent via the Gateway App.

If you would like any more information on The Wild Roadshow, please visit their website www.thewildroadshow.co.uk.

Kind regards,

EYFS and The Wild Roadshow Team

St Thomas' CE Primary School

Infant Dept: Wellington Road N, Heaton Chapel, Stockport SK4 4QG · Junior Dept: Buckingham Rd, Heaton Moor, Stockport SK4 4QY

Tel: 0161 432 6809 · Fax: 0161 975 5064

Headteacher: Ms L Loynes

Deputy Headteacher Infants: Mr P Campen · Deputy Headteacher Juniors: Mr C Silk Email: headteacher@st-thomasheaton.stockport.sch.uk www.st-thomasheaton.stockport.sch.uk













